
Dear Room 116 

Families, 

 

We hope that this letter 

finds you healthy, happy 

and doing well. The 

teachers at Park 

Elementary are learning 

new skills and 

organizing as we 

prepare to deliver 

learning online. Mrs. 

Krause has been home 

during this time of 

planning, because she had her baby on Sunday, 

March 15th. She has a beautiful and healthy baby 

GIRL. Her name is Myla. Both mom and baby are 

doing great! 

 

Since Mrs. Krause is on maternity leave, we 

wanted to make sure that students are connecting 

with a teacher that they are familiar with. Because 

of this, students within Mrs. Krause’s homeroom 

will be joining another homeroom until her return. 

The teacher a student is assigned to is someone 

that they have as a teacher usually throughout the 

day, maybe for reading, math or science. The list of 

students and their new homeroom teacher is listed 

to the side. Students have been added to that 

teacher’s Google Classroom. The teacher will 

check in on them and is the one that any questions 

should be directed to by students and parents. 

When we return to school in person or when Mrs. 

Krause is able to fulfill her duties, all students will 

be back in her homeroom for the remainder of the 

year.   

 

Thanks for your flexibility and patience during this 

time. Together, we will learn the new path we were 

given. Please email the teacher your child has been 

assigned to with any questions.  

 

Sincerely, 

The Fifth Grade Team  
 

 

 

 

Kennely Mr. Bouta 

Hannah Mr. Bouta 

Kaden Mr. Bouta 

Peyton Mr. Bouta 

Brian Mrs. Elton 

Beau Mrs. Elton 

Ella Mrs. Elton  

Hayden Mrs. Kaminsky 

Conner Mrs. Kaminsky 

Kristos Mrs. Kaminsky 

Eleanor Mrs. Kaminsky 

Grant Mr. Langins 

Dakota Mr. Langins 

Owen Mr. Langins 

Preston Mr. Langins 

Brooke Mrs. Madson 

Noah Mrs. Madson 

Matthew Mrs. Moore 

Fredrick Mrs. Moore 

Olivia Mrs. Moore 

Carter Mrs. Moore 

Domonick Mr. Tillmann 

Cooper Mr. Tillmann 

Chloe Mr. Tillmann 

Eden  Mr. Tillmann 

 


